

Mendocino County Farm Bureau

303-C Talmage Road • Ukiah, CA. 95482 • (707) 462-6664 • Fax (707) 462-6681 • Email: admin@mendofb.org

Affiliated with the California Farm Bureau Federation and the American Farm Bureau Federation

Via Email: uvbgsa@mendocinocounty.org

July 7, 2017

Ukiah Valley Basin GSA C/O Secretary Brandi Brown 501 Low Gap Road, Room 1010 Ukiah, CA 95482

Dear Secretary Brown,

Mendocino County Farm Bureau is officially submitting a list of three names to be considered for appointment to the agricultural director and alternate agricultural director position per the appointment process outlined in section 7.3.2 (a) of the joint powers authority forming the Ukiah Valley Basin Groundwater Sustainability Agency (GSA) as well as the process for nomination for the agricultural director and alternate that was approved at the June 15, 2017 GSA meeting.

Mendocino County Farm Bureau has found the three nominees listed below to be qualified for appointment to the agricultural director and alternate agricultural director position which is scheduled to occur at the July 13, 2017 GSA meeting.

The nominees are:

Levi Paulin Chris Ruddick Zac Robinson

Mendocino County Farm Bureau appreciates the opportunity to participate in this process. If there are any questions, please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,

Frost Pauli President

ent lad.